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3rd December 2021 
 
Re: Year 12 Attitude to Learning Reports and Subject Assessment 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please find enclosed the first report for students in Year 12, this provides information about how students have 
settled into their course and the target grade that students should be working towards, this is an individual target 
that should be both aspirational and achievable. We have included an attitude to learning grade and teachers 
have added comments for each subject that students are studying. 
 
At the Meet the Tutor Evening some parents asked about the frequency of internal assessments in Year 12 and 
how student progress is tracked. Assessments are taken by students where it is appropriate in the curriculum for 
each subject. As a rule of thumb students will be given at least one week’s notice of any significant assessment, so 
they have time to prepare and revise. Sometimes this will be set as a formal homework, in which case it will be 
logged on Satchel One (Show My Homework). The results from the internal assessments will then be used to 
ascertain your child’s understanding of the core content and to establish whether any intervention and support 
needs to be put in place. The results will also be used to help calculate the predicted end of course grade for the 
reporting cycles.  
 
In addition to the above, formal end of year assessments are scheduled to take place during term 5. There will 
also be the opportunity to discuss your child’s progress at the Year 12 Parent/Carer Consultation Evening which 
will take place on Thursday 28th January 2022. 
 
Your child will receive their first academic progress report, highlighting teacher’s predictions for the end of course 
grade in term 3.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at ahallas@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr A Hallas 
Head of Sixth Form 
Corby Technical School 
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